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PUBLIC LECTURE SPONSORED BY 
SCHOOL OF SCIENCE 

"Cellular Biology and its 
Application in the Diagnosis of 
Cancer and its Precursors" is the 
topic of a free seminar to be 
presented by Douglas King of the 
Medical University of South 
Carolina Wednesday, November 12, 
1:30 p.m. in Science Building room 
120. The seminar is sponsored by 
the Biology Department of the 
School of Science and is and open 
to the public. 

DISNEY RECRUITERS TO VISIT CAMPUS 

Representatives from the Walt 
Disney World College Program will 
be on campus Wednesday, November 12 
to talk about their internship 
program in Orlando and to interview 
Coastal Carolina students who are 
interested in participating. 
Students accepted in the program 
may earn college credit for 
internships at Walt Disney World. 
Ed Cerny is coordinating the 
program. 

REBELS AND REDCOATS TOUR ENDS 
SEASON 

The final tour for the 1986 season 
of the Rebels and Redcoats History 
Tour will be held Friday, November 
14. For reservations, contact the 
Office of Continuing Education. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Dr. Douglas Nelson, pr~fessor of 
Geology and Marine Science, 
recently attended the annual 
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meeting of the Carolina Geologic 
Society. The group meets each year 
for a two-day field trip. This 
year the group visited the upper 
Coastal Plain sedimentary rocks 
between Columbia and Aiken. These 
rocks are of interest to Dr. Nelson 
because they were formed by 
migration of beaches and river 
deltas when the sea level was 
higher. 

o The article "Comprehension 
Theory and Second Language 
Pedagogy" by Steve Nagle, assistant 
professor of English, and Sara L. 
Sanders, USC Columbia, which 
appeared in the TESOL Quarterly 20, 
September 26, 1986, has been 
translated into Chinese and will 
appear in Foreign Language Teaching 
Abroad in the People's Republic of 
China. 

o Coastal Upstage Company members 
Melissa Brewer, Robin~- Edwards, 
Tim Harvey, and Becky Perry, were 
the star attraction of the 
children's Halloween party at 
Chapin Library October 23. As part 
of the Upstage Company's outreach 
program, the students volunteered 
to don Halloween makeup and , 
costumes and tell ghost stories for 
the party. Chapin's children's 
librarian reports that the students 
were a great success and were 
responsibile for lots of smiles and 
screams. 

o Dr. Milene A~ Kegel, dean of the 
School of Nursing, presented the 
keynote address to the annual 
convention of the South Carolina 
Society of Hospital Housekeeping 
Personnel held recently in Myrtle 
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Beach. Her topic was "The Effect 
of Health Care Trends on 
Hospitals." Megel also recently 
participated in a National League 
for Nursing accreditation visit to 
an associate degree nursing 
program. 

ABWA OFFERS SCHOLARSHIP 

The Waccamaw Charter Chapter of the 
American Business Women's 
Association (ABWA) is accepting 
applications for a scholarship to 
be awarded for the spring semester. 
Any woman who is in need of 
assistance to further her education 
may obtain an application by 
contacting Pat Taylor, ABWA, P.O. 
Box 650, Conway, SC 29526, or by 
phoning ext. 2601. Applications 
must be received no later than 
Monday, November 24, 1986. 
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AIRS WEEKLY REPORT 

Nov. 11, 1986, 7-10 p.m., F.C.A. Meeting, WB 114, 
contact Ed Cerny. 

Nov. 12, 1986, 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m., "Make-Up Yearbook 
Pictures", SC 101,contactJean Slabaugh. 

Nov. 12, 1986, 1:30-3 p.m., Cell Biology and It's 
Application in the Diag. of Cancer, SCIE 120, contact 
Colleen Lohr. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

FOR SALE: 1 pair Mitre Alamo 
soccer shoes, black with silver 
trim size 9 medium, bought on sale 
and ~ever used. Still in original 
box with price tag. $11.50. Phone 
William Hamilton, ext. 2512 or 347-
6368. 
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